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Hi All, 
  
I have a great college trip opportunity for ALC students to visit 
UCLA on Monday, March 11 from 10:45AM (departure time) -
4:15PM (arrival time). Students in 9th, 10th, and 11th grade, with 
a GPA of 1.8 and higher, are welcome to sign up for this 
opportunity. We have space for 50-55 students. Lunch will be 
provided for all students. 
  
This will mean that students will need to leave 2nd period at 
10:15AM to board the bus, and will miss 3rd, 4th & 6th periods. 
Please advise your students to get notes from friends and to not 
miss out on important tests/deadlines. 
  
All paperwork will need to be turned in to me no later 
than Tuesday, February 26th at 4:30PM. Please have interested 
students pick up their permission slips/sign up in my office. Please 
have students bring in their transcript sheet. 
  
Please let me know if you have any further questions. I will have 
the paperwork ready by tomorrow.  This opportunity has been 
provided by Beyond the Bell/arc/ALC.  
  
-Jasmine 
 	
  


